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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Text of the congratulatory letter dated 11.1.2018 addressed by  

Thiru Edappadi K. Palaniswami, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu 

to Dr. K. Sivan, Chairman, “ISRO”, is reproduced below:- 
 

 “ I congratulate you on your appointment as the Chairman of 

Indian Space Research Organisation (ISRO).  It is a matter of pride for  

Tamil Nadu that a person from our State has attained such a high 

position through ability and  dint of hard work.  It is a fitting recognition 

of your long and distinguished career in Space Research.  

 

On behalf of the people and Government of Tamil Nadu,  

I congratulate you on your elevation and wish you all success in your 

new position.” 

***** 
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